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Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

From: Public Comment <Comment@adeq.state.ar.us>
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 8:32 AM
To: Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)
Subject: Fw: I support comments by buffalo river water alliance

 

From: Caroline Rogers <stopwindfarmsar@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2024 4:20 PM 
To: Public Comment 
Subject: I support comments by buffalo river water alliance  
  
 
 
Hello 
water is virtually irreplaceable.  Polluted water is difficult to clean and make it safe to 
drink, in the meantime, what are pollutants doing to the fish and other water life. 
 
It's a simple request to keep Buffalo river watershed clean and pollution free of CAFO 
lots. 
 
Too many corporations have polluted our lakes and rivers for ease of discharging their 
pollution. Let's keep our environmental quality...naturally clean. 
Thank you for your time, attention and result of keeping AR ...the natural state. 
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Caroline Rogers 
www.StopWindFarmsAR.org 
Facebook: Stop Wind Farms Carroll County AR 
870-350-1516 


